
Drug Approval Coordination Workshop

Co-hosted by:  U.S. Geological Survey’s Aquaculture Drug
Research and Development Project and the U.S. Fish and
Wildlife Service’s Aquatic Animal Drug Approval
Partnership in cooperation with the University of
Wisconsin-La Crosse Continuing Education and Extension. 

Aug. 1-2, 2006 • Radisson Hotel • La Crosse,Wis.

The workshop will provide a forum to:
• coordinate research efforts
• network with other researchers
• share information concerning the development and

status of aquaculture drugs in the approval process
• recognize drug approval accomplishments
• introduce new drugs that have the potential to benefit

aquaculture

Workshop participants include state natural resource 
agencies, pharmaceutical companies and federal 
agencies, including the FDA’s Center for Veterinary
Medicine, the U.S. Department of Agriculture’s

Agriculture Research Service, the Department of
Interior’s U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service, and U.S.
Geological Survey. 

The La Crosse Center, located on the banks of the
Mississippi River in downtown La Crosse, will be the
site of this year's workshop.  A block of rooms is
reserved for the workshop at the Radisson Hotel
(attached to the La Crosse Center), 608-784-6680.
Workshop rates are $60 (single) and $90 (double) per
night (rates do not include tax).  A final announcement
for this workshop will be posted in April 2006 at
www.umesc.usgs.gov/dacw/. 

For more information contact Jeff Meinertz at jmeinertz@usgs.gov 
or Jim Bowker at jim_bowker@fws.gov

This workshop has become an outstanding environment
for researchers to discuss aquaculture drug development.

12th 
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